
IMPORTANT NOTICE

As of July 1, 2023 the Water and Fire District
collection policy will be as follows:

● Quarterly bills are sent
● Outstanding balances beyond fifteen (15)
days of the initial due date will receive a
Demand/ Shut Off Notice

● Payments not received in ten (10) business
days following receipt of Demand. Shut Off
Notice will result in water being shut off.

● Any service that is shut off for nonpayment
will incur a “Turn On” fee of $200 to turn the
water back on. This fee along with the full
amount of the past due bill including interest
will be required to be paid to the District
Collector before the water is turned back on.


